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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are organising an action-packed Harry Potter themed week from Tuesday 21st 

May – Friday 24th May (whilst some Year 6 pupils are in Paris). This week will 

include wand making, potion classes, Quidditch games and much more.  

The week has been very popular with pupils for the past few years. As part of this 

themed week, we are taking pupils to the Warner Bros Studio Tour – The Making of 

Harry Potter in Watford. At the Studios, children will explore the sets of the eight 

Harry Potter films, see real props and items used by the actors, walk into Number 4 

Privet Drive, hop on board the Hogwarts Express and the Night Bus and fly on a real 

broomstick! If that's not enough then they will get to taste a wizarding favourite - 

Butterbeer!  

The school is subsidising the trip, therefore the cost to parents is £25.00. In previous 

years, parents have treated their child to the trip as part of their Christmas present.  

To secure your child's place on this trip, please sign and return the consent form on 

the ParentPay letter sent home and make your payment by Wednesday 10th 

January 24. WE HAVE TO PAY FOR THIS TRIP IN ADVANCE AND THEREFORE 

IT IS ESSENTIAL THAT WE STICK TO THIS PAYMENT DEADLINE.  

Children will be required to take a packed lunch and drink, no fizzy drinks. If your 

child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide one, please 

indicate on the ParentPay letter sent home.  

Details regarding timings, spending money and clothing will be sent nearer to the 

time.  

Yours faithfully  

Mr Taylor  

Assistant Principal 


